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Bat Service Information Sheet 

 

Our bat service consists of an inspection, locating any active entry points. We will install a one-way valve to 

allow bats to leave the attic but not re-enter. Last, we do the exclusion work to seal any active entry points. We 

do not offer a warranty, except on the seal. (Unless it was removed because of construction, roofing, rodents, 

etc…) We can exclude to include rodents / wildlife, but materials to exclude rodents are an additional cost, but 

always an option.  

 

First visit: 

 __ We do a thorough inspection of the home or building, checking for areas where bats are entering. We record any 

conditions that may be conducive to worsening the infestation. If there are entry points or favorable conditions, it is 

essential that these be fixed as soon as the bats have left.  

__ We attach a bat cone in active areas where the bats are gaining entry. The bats can fly out at night, but not get back in 

the cone. This may take several days up to a week for all the bats to leave the attic.  

 

Next: 

__ We will be in touch to see if you are still hearing the bats.  

 

Exclusion Work: 

__ We remove the bat valve and seal the entry point.  

 

 

Again, there is no warranty after the bat service is completed, except on the seal as described above. There may also be 

entry points that cannot be located due to how the building was constructed, with bats continuing to come and go freely.  

 

Sometimes they come back to the roof for a while even though they can’t get in, while they find a new place to 

nest.  

 

We do not clean up the bat guano.  

 

Be aware that the State of Florida prohibits any work of this nature between April 15th and August 15th. 

Also; Be aware that we charge a “reinspection fee” if we are called back out for non-invasive sightings (in the eaves, 

behind exterior décor, and other exterior evidence, like guano, that does not pertain gaining entry into the interior). There is 
also an additional charge for other exclusionary work if they have found a new entry point. 

 

If you have any concerns at any time during this process, please feel free to call our office and 813-703-4673.  

 

 



 


